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SPRINGFIELD'S NEW GOSPEL RADIO

December 28, 1974

Dear Mr. Geary:

Greetings from Missouri: Please forgive me for being so long
in answering your most kind letter, but right after this test
it tell my lot to become station manager as well as eningeer,
and I have had many problems in many different ways, and have been
going day and night, and just havn't had time to answyr your
wonderful letter.

Your letter of December 6, 1974 was a very welcomed one. This

is to verify that you did indeed pick up our signal that we
transmitted from KLFJ, Springfield, Missouri 1550 KBZ, 500
watts of power from 4:00 to 4:20 A.M. Your report was correct
as to our text from the studios, and your equipment certainly

did a fine job in picking up our signal. That was Dec. 5, 1974.

Thanks again for the information and God's Speed to you in your
eadio monitoring. Again I'm sorry that I'm so long in answering.

Respectfully


